
 

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 
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MODERN SLAVERY UPDATE 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 

1. To outline the subject of the planned presentation on Modern Slavery. 
 
Information and Advice 
 

2. John Robinson, Chief Executive of Gedling Borough Council, is the Safer 
Nottinghamshire Board’s designated lead officer on the subject of Modern 
Slavery. 
 

3. Following discussions at the Panel meeting of 27 November 2017 at which 
Panel Members raised this issue, it was agreed that it would be helpful to hear 
from Mr Robinson to consider the work which the Safer Nottinghamshire 
Board are doing about this. 
 

4. Mr Robinson plans to cover the following main areas within his presentation:- 
 

a. The scale and nature of this problem 
b. Progress to date 
c. Key objectives and planned actions. 

 
Other Options Considered 
 

5. To invite other officers to give a presentation on this issue but it is felt that Mr 
Robinson, in his lead officer role, is the most appropriate speaker. 

 
Reasons for Recommendation/s 
 

6. To enable the Panel to be fully updated on this growing area of interest. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
  
That the contents of the presentation and any further actions required be considered. 
 
Background Papers and Published Documents 
 
1) Minutes of the meeting of the Panel – 27 November 2017 (published). 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact:- 
 
Keith Ford, Team Manager, Democratic Services, Nottinghamshire County Council 
keith.ford@nottscc.gov.uk    Tel: 0115 9772590  
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